
 

 

 
 

 
Trade Notice                                                             14th September 2020 
 
 

 
 

Alignment of local surcharges - New Zealand 
 
 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line wishes to advise customers of our intention to align our New Zealand local surcharges, 
effective from the following vessels: 
 

 Capitaine Tasman v38 
 Capitaine Dampier v173 
 Southern Trader v482 
 Olomana v127 

 
Our local charges will be revised as follows:  
 
Documentation Fee - NZD 60 per Bill of Lading 
 
Security Fee FCL - NZD 28.50 per container 
 
Security Fee LCL / Breakbulk - NZD 0.80 per R/T up to 25m3, then NZD 28.50 per Bill of Lading. 
 
Should you have any questions or queries please contact your local customer service or sales teams 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Pacific Forum Line      www.pacificforumline.com 


